October 10, 2008

Subject: Letter of Recommendation

Company: Ross Engineering, Inc.

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in reference to the ability of the above mentioned firm in regards to our
construction project. Service America hired Ross Engineering, Inc. to take over a
project that was mishandled by a previous company.

Service America highly recommends Ross Engineering, Inc. to any client that needs
civil engineering work planned and processed. Rob Ross and his staff had the
expertise required to get our project moving in a timelier and more effective manner.
Their staff showed great attention to detail and understood the needs of the client, as
well as the codes of the municipality involved. They worked hard to complete the job
within a tight timeframe and even went the extra mile to follow up with the
municipality to ensure the project was well within the required guidelines.

If you require additional information in regards to Ross Engineering, Inc., please feel
free to contact me at 954-556-2155

Respectfully, / /
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Network-Telecom/Facilities Manager
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